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 September 19, 2009 
 

To: Roger B. Marks, Chair, IEEE 802.16 
 

Dear Dr. Roger B. Marks, 
 

We appreciate your liaison response with the updated RIT proposals. And we also 
appreciate your participation in the joint ARIB-IEEE-TTA leadership meeting in 
Jeju on 31 August. By the constructive discussion in that meeting, we have 
reached mutual understanding and agreement on our future activities toward ITU-R 
submission. 
 
As we had notified it in the previous liaison statements, TTA PG702 has been preparing 
for the IMT-Advanced candidate proposal on the basis of the materials that had been 
produced by IEEE802.16. For a better response during ITU-R consensus building, we will 
submit the same technical content as which IEEE802.16 will submit. 

 
TTA PG702 had set the dates for our review and approval process as follows. TTA PG702 
will complete the draft of the submission packages around the mid-September and will 
circulate within TTA PG702 members from September 24 to September 28. We are 
expecting to complete the approval process in TTA TC7 by the end of September. 
 
Meanwhile, we are looking forward to hearing any update of ITU-R submission packages 
from IEEE 802.16 #63.5 meeting as soon as possible. It will give us the opportunity to 
update our submission packages during our approval process in time. 

 
 

Sincerely yours, 
 

Chung G. Kang , Chair, TTA PG702 
 

 
CC: Jung Je Son, Vice Chair and Liaison officer to IEEE 802.16, TTA PG702 
CC: Paul Nikolich, Chair of the IEEE 802 LAN/MAN Standards Committee 
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